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16 CARRIAGEWAY RESURFACING - HARRISON ROAD AND FARADAY STREET (AN249-
2005) 

 
Reference is made to Article 2 of the Policy and Resources Committee of 9th May, 2005 when the 
Capital Plan was approved. 
 
Committee is asked to note that the Chief Executive has approved awarding the above works to 
Tayside Contracts based on their submission for the recently extended 2004/05 Unit Rate Contract, 
which was the most favourable for this work.  This has enabled the carriageway surfacing programme 
to be commenced at the optimum time of year and contributed to continuity of work for the workforce. 
 
Overall project costs for this work are indicated below.  The works will be funded from within the 
Planning and Transportation Department 2005/06 Capital allocation for Road 
Reconstructions/Recycling. 
 
 Contract Contingency Total 
    
Harrison Road £31,357.38 £1,642.62 £33,000.00 
Faraday Street £59,481.41 £2,518.59 £62,500.00 
 


